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of songbirds into forest management, and in predicting potential effects of climate 
change on vertebrates.  
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She has conducted research on songbirds in forested uplands and wetlands in 
Michigan, including an assessment of techniques for improving sampling 
efficiency, and an evaluation of the effects of overabundant deer on songbirds 
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One is with a team at Michigan State University that is developing an 
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International on assessing potential impacts of climate change on species in 
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